
City of McCleary 

STAFF REPORT 
 

To: Council 

From: Paul Nott 

Date: 3/3/2025 

Department: Light and Power 

 

 

Hello All, 

 

This last month we have had 3 outages. One at the tracks on Summit Rd (sparking 

pole). One was a failing cut out on Mommsen and the last one was during the 

windstorm. 

 

We’ve had 3 disconnects for contractors upgrading services and removed some 

danger trees. 

 

The city faired good during the windstorm that hit us. We only had one tree come 

down that took down the wire. 

 

We have also been acquiring the equipment to install 2 more cameras, one by the 

park and the other on the transit station.  

 

We have received our new pick up and have been prepping it for service. 

 

If anyone has any questions or concerns, feel free to contact us… 

 

 

Paul 

 

 

 

 

 

 


